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Robert C. McDiarmid, Esq. '84 G 10 AH :32
Spiegel & licDiarmid
2600 Virginia Avenue, N.W. g.g , _.

Washington, D.C. 20037 DacKOm Gnnt
BRnce

Re: ANTITRUST
- Pacific Gas & Electric Company

(Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power
Plant, Units 1 and 2)

Docket Nos. 50-275A, 50-276A

'
Dear Mr. McDiarmid:

This will acknowledge the receipt of your letter addressed to

Mr. Harold R. Denton, dated August 1,1984, concerning your request,

_ pursuant to 10 C.F.R. 6 2.206, for enforcement of certain antitrust

license conditions now attached to the captioned nuclear units. The

allegations contained in your letter are under review and I will be in

touch with you concerning them. In the interim, if you have any questions

concerning yo0r request please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

90W '% d
$njamin H. Vogler ~ ~~ ;>
Deputy Antitrust Counsel

cc: Jack F. Fallon, Jr. , Esq.
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
P.O. Box 7442

' San Francisco, California 94120
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